
The Edgerton Fire District Commission Meeting of March 4th, 1993 Minutes 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00P.M. at the new fire station, 
by President Jim Linsley. Present was Ken Kirby, Cliff Swann, Bob Hellendrung, 

Dorothy Gunderson, Dave Viney and Jim Linsley. Kirby/Swann motion to 
approve the minutes of the Feb. 18th meeting was passed 6/0. 

It was reported the response time for an ambulance call was five 
minutes quicker than Milton's response time. 

Mark Backes did one walk thru with Magill, many things still need to 
be finished. Heat tapes need to be placed in the eves and gutfers, a good 
project for the fall. 

A discussion followed to hire Edward Hartzell for a part-time position 
of driver/dispatcher. The district offered a wage of $109.59/day. Hartzell 
requested $132.00/day. Swann/Kirby motion passed 6/0 to hire Ed Hartzell 
at $130.00/day. Ed Hartzell accepted the offer and will start the first 
Wednesday in May. 

A motion made by Hellendrung/Kirby to get hours worked to Dorothy 
before the payroll period. Motion carried 6/0. 

Swann/Kirby motion passed 6/0 to hire Walkers Service Station for 
neccessary (will call them) snow plowing with a certificate of insurance. 

An accident report was filed with the insurance company when Chris 
Lund fell off a ladder while working in the station. 

Hellendrung/Kirby motion to pay the bills as presented. Motion 

carried 6/0. 

Kirby/Viney motion carried 6/0 to adjourn. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dorothy M. Gunderson


